Park Gate Primary School

Come anel fine out all
aoout us!

Will your child be starting school in September
2024?

If your child is starting school in September 2024, we would like
to invite you to come and have a look around and see our
school in person.

All tours will take place after school. Please select a time and
date from the list below then telephone the school office on
01489 575444 to make an appointment.

Monday 13th November 3.30pm and 4.30pm
Thursday 16th November 3.30pm and 4.30pm
Monday 20th November 3.30pm and 4.30pm

Wednesday 22nd November 3.30pm and 4.30pm

We look forward to welcoming you to Park Gate Primary School.

Park Gate Primary School
Northmore Road

Park Gate

S031 6LX

Tel: 01489 575444

Email: adminoffice@parkgate.hants.sch.uk


mailto:adminoffice@parkgate.hants.sch.uk

